

TOWN OF ELIZABETH

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Alexandra Cramer, Planner/Project Manager

DATE: December 10th, 2024

SUBJECT: Reappointment to Historic Advisory Board

SUMMARY

The Town has received interest from one Historic Advisory Board member for reappointment. John Quest has applied for reappointment to the Historic Advisory Board, as his term ends December 31st. A letter of interest is enclosed.

If reappointed, John Quest would fill a seat with a three-year term from January 1, 2025, through December 31, 2028.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Board of Trustees reappoint John Quest to the Historic Advisory Board for a three-year term starting January 1, 2025, through December 31, 2028.

ATTACHMENTS

John Quest Letter of Interest